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I would like to add my support for the Los Altos Chapter DAR as a nominee for the award. Many members,
including myself, participated in chronicling and profiling stories fo the many local settlers who contributed to the
early growth and success of this area, and subsequently donated the final research project to our Santa Clara County
Libraries, the Los Altos History Museum and other genealogical sites for students and researchers to access. A
unique and important contribution worthy of consideration!
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